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Dear Western Wayne Parents and Guardians,  

PARENTS…DO YOU WANT TO GET INVOLVED? 

Beginning October 15th and on Monday mornings throughout the year, we will be piloting a new 

initiative called Wildcat Great Days, focusing on our student’s capacity to make Every Day 

Great.  Board Members, Administrators, Parents/Guardians, Teachers, Support Staff, Coaches, 

and Community Members all play a vital role in the success of the students in Western Wayne, 

and come from a wide variety of experiences.  We are, however, all part of the Wildcat Family.  

In accordance with our Western Wayne PRIDE theme, we want students to be seen and valued 

for who they are and are asking all stakeholders within the district to get involved. 

 

We are inviting all stakeholders to register as an Ambassador of Greatness and stand inside the 

doors of our school buildings to welcome students and encourage them to have a great week!   

This simple act could be the reason for a student to have a great week to look forward to. 

 

The time commitment is small. You need a positive attitude, some spirit, and a desire to be a 

positive impact on a student’s day. We’re talking smiles, high fives, fist bumps and a quick 

“Have a Great Day”; all in a total of 25 minutes on a Monday morning. We’ll even pump some 

fun music through the speakers in the building. 

 

For the safety of our students, participants will need to submit the ACT 34, ACT 114, and ACT 

151 Clearances to the District Office.  We have provided a link on our website for you to fill 

these out.  There will be tables at each of the Open Houses this week for registration and getting 

started on your clearances. These clearance reports are minimal in cost, approximately $25.00, 

and they are good for five years. When applying on-line Enter Service Code: 1KG6Y3 for 

Volunteers, which will qualify you to receive ACT 34 and ACT 151 free of charge.  The 

Fingerprint Clearance (ACT 114) is approximately $25.00.  Please note: The Wayne 

County Sheriff’s Department is now providing fingerprinting services- you can register at 

https://www.identogo.com/locations/pennsylvania or walk-in 

only on Fridays, from 8:30 to 11:20 a.m. and 12:20 to 4:10 p.m. 

Once your clearances are approved, you will be contacted by 

Bernice Fiorella, Mindy Maros or a member of our Wildcat Great 

Days Team to be put on the schedule in one of our buildings.  

 

Our goal in everything we do in the Western Wayne Community is 

to raise generations of healthy, happy and successful students who 

know they are seen, valued and important.  

 

We are all on the same team…Let’s Make It A Great Day!  

https://www.identogo.com/locations/pennsylvania

